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Dear parents, guardians 
 
King Charles III’s Coronation  
 
Whole School Celebration Day 
 
King Charles III’s coronation will take place on Saturday 6th May 2023 at Westminster Abbey in London. 
 
On Friday 5th May, we will be celebrating the coronation in school. 
 
On this day, our school kitchen will be offering a coronation picnic lunch. This is now on School Grid 
for you to view what is on offer. Alternatively, children can bring in a packed lunch of their own. 
 
Weather permitting; we are planning a ‘street style’ party/picnic outside with bunting and balloons. 
 
Pupils will do various activities throughout the day. We are busy practising traditional maypole 
dancing. We are very excited to have recently purchased a maypole for school and look forward to 
seeing our pupils perform this dance routine.  
 
Royal Affair Dress Day – We are asking children to make/design a crown or tiara to wear for the day. 
There will be a prize for the best-decorated one from each class.  
 
We are keeping our fingers crossed for some dry weather and don’t forget to follow our Twitter page 
for photos of the day. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Gripton 
Executive Headteacher 
Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 


